
 

 

WQ.280/2023 

 

WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR TREASURY AND RESOURCES  

BY DEPUTY S.Y. MÉZEC OF ST. HELIER SOUTH 

QUESTION SUBMITTED ON MONDAY 12th JUNE 2023 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON MONDAY 19th JUNE 2023 

 

 

Question 

 

“Given that, in the Andium Homes tenant newsletter of July 2022, there was an advertisement for a new 

Tenant Non-Executive Director to join the Board of Andium Homes, will the Minister advise –  

 

(a) how many applications were received; 

(b) how many candidates were short-listed for interviews; 

(c) how many interviews were held; and 

(d) who was the successful candidate?” 

 

 

Answer 

 

“Given that, in the Andium Homes tenant newsletter of July 2022, there was an advertisement for a new 

Tenant Non-Executive Director to join the Board of Andium Homes, will the Minister advise –  

 

(a) how many applications were received; 

(b) how many candidates were short-listed for interviews; 

(c) how many interviews were held; and 

(d) who was the successful candidate?” 

 

 

Answer 

 

a) 6 applications were received; 

b) No candidates were short-listed for interviews; 

c) No interviews were held; 

d) There was not a successful candidate. 

 

The recruitment process was overseen by the Jersey Appointments Commission but was concluded at the 

shortlisting stage. 

 

A new recruitment campaign will commence shortly with the aim of generating applications from as 

broad a cross-section of Andium Homes’ tenants as possible. 

 

 

 

https://www.andiumhomes.je/wp-content/uploads/78177-Andium-Newsletter-July-2022.pdf
https://www.andiumhomes.je/wp-content/uploads/78177-Andium-Newsletter-July-2022.pdf

